
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday September 24, 2023. 
 
Dear HSS Stakeholders, 
 

We have wrapped up the second week of the school year, and it has been an exciting time as 
we settle into our routines and welcome both new and returning students. The energy and 
enthusiasm on campus are palpable, and I am proud of the positive start we have had. 
 
As we move forward, I encourage all students to make the most of their time here, take 
advantage of the many opportunities for growth and learning, and foster the sense of 
community that makes our school special. 
 
Important Updates: 
 

1. Extracurricular Activities: Our extracurricular programs are in full swing. Encourage 
your child to explore clubs, sports, and organizations that align with their interests. It 
is a fantastic way to make friends and enrich their school experience. 

2. Upcoming Events: Mark your calendars for upcoming events, including : 
 

o Mid-term exams begin : October 9, 2023 

o EYP Play Date : October 12, 2023 (Students from other schools are welcome) 

o Breast Cancer Awareness Day 

o International Lunch : October 13, 2023 

o Culturama 

 Mid-term break begins 

o School resumes : October 18, 2023 

 

3. COVID-19 Safety: Our commitment to your child's safety remains paramount. Please 
continue to follow our COVID-19 safety protocols to ensure a safe learning 
environment for all. Visit our website for the latest updates and guidelines. 

4. Dengue Outbreak declared by the Ministry of Health: See the attached release for 
more information and safety tips Phases of Dengue - YouTube 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Spotlight 
Congratulations, Yendi Lowe, for her outstanding dedication to teamwork and collaboration. 
Her dedication to working harmoniously with peers and contributing to our school community 
has not gone unnoticed. 
 
Staff Highlight 
We are delighted to shine a spotlight on Mr. Devon Keith, a dedicated member of our staff 
who has demonstrated remarkable agility in innovation and technology. His efforts have 
significantly contributed to the enhancement of our school's digital infrastructure and online 
presence. 
 
Reminders 

 School begins each day with devotion at 8:15am; please ensure your child is in on time 
for school each day. 

 Students must have their textbooks and all required materials so they can fully engage 
and benefit from their classes. If you are having any challenges, acquiring any of the 
listed textbooks, please let us know so that we can support. 

 PE classes and all extra-curricular activities have started; please ensure your child is 
participating in at least one activity. 

 Sixth formers will be participating in their first outreach activity of the school year this 
Saturday September 30 on campus. Our students will be supporting the ongoing 
beautification efforts and unpacking as we re-settle in our new school home. Parent 
volunteers and donations welcome. We are in need of more potted plants, storage 
containers, garbage bins and toys for our Early Years Program. 
 

Stay Connected 
Follow us on social media to stay updated on the latest news, events, and achievements at 
HSS: 

 WhatsApp: 876-428-3012 or  
 Tiktok : 

https://www.tiktok.com/@theheinzsimonitschschool?_t=8fwn8YeEuO5&_r=1 
 Instagram: 

https://instagram.com/heinzsimonitschschool?igshid=YTQwZjQ0NmI0OA== 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support, and let us make the upcoming weeks of the school 
year even more remarkable. Together, we can achieve greatness. 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prayer for the Week: 
 
Dear Heavenly Father, 

 

We gather in your presence with open hearts, thankful for the opportunities and challenges 

that this new week brings. We acknowledge that learning is a gift, and we are privileged to be 

part of a community dedicated to education. Grant us the strength to face our studies with 

determination and curiosity, to ask questions, to seek understanding, and to embrace the joy 

of discovery. 

 

Guide our teachers and mentors, that they may inspire and empower us to reach our fullest 

potential. Bless them with patience, wisdom, and compassion as they shape our minds and 

hearts. May this school be a place of growth, not only in knowledge but also in character. Help 

us to be respectful and kind to one another, to nurture friendships, and to extend a hand of 

support to those in need. 

 

We lift up our hopes and dreams for this academic year, knowing that with your guidance, we 

can overcome challenges and celebrate our achievements. Watch over us as we embark on 

this educational journey, and grant us the grace to face each day with enthusiasm and 

gratitude. May we approach our studies not only as a means to an end but also as a path to 

personal and collective growth. 

 

In your name, we pray for a week filled with inspiration, understanding, and a sense of 

purpose; in Jesus’ name we pray, Amen. 

 


